
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      SEN NEWSLETTER 
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 SEN school events for parents 

 
 
 

Thank you to all of the families who attended the recent year 3 reading Café led by Jo Thompson from 
SENDIASS. It was lovely to see you in school, enjoying different activities with your children.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The SENDIASS team are available to help support you and your family with any SEN issues or queries.  
 

They can be contacted via the helpline: 01603 704070 
 

or visiting: https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/about-us/book-an-appointment-2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
We are really keen to engage parents as much as we possibly can. 

 
Next half term we have the following SEN event: 

 

Schools and Communities Team- SEN Café 
Wednesday 21st May @ 9.30am 

 
This café will offer advice on how to supporting your children with anxiety, especially linked to 

transitions into a new school year. 
 

Any parent with a child on our SEN register are more than welcome to attend. 
  

More details will follow! 
 
 

https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/about-us/book-an-appointment-2


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tag or share with anyone that might find it useful 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent survey 
It is really important to us that we use our best endeavours to support your child’s individual needs. With 

that in mind, we are keen to involve parents as much as possible with each stage of our SEN support.  
We really value your opinions. 

 
It would be really helpful if you could complete a short parent survey which can be accessed at: 

https://forms.gle/4okzNAxviYRmLmVR7 
 

This survey will give us a better understanding of what is working well for you and your child and how we 
can support you all as much as possible in the future. 

 
Thank you! 

SEN Events 
To find out more about SEN events taking place in the local area, please visit: 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/article/40557/Things-to-do-for-children-and-young-people-with-SEND 
 

 

SEN Easter support 
The Witherslack Group have made a 

SEN Spring Break Support Pack. 
To receive a copy, register here: 

Witherslackgroupspringpack 
 
 
 

The service is also delivering a free 
online workshop: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Register a place here 
 

https://forms.gle/4okzNAxviYRmLmVR7
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/article/40557/Things-to-do-for-children-and-young-people-with-SEND
https://www.witherslackgroup.co.uk/resources/spring-break-support-pack/?fbclid=IwY2xjawJXeZZleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHWA90lbNkOXLKkqQLjXQsxjlz3ZtF6qkFTZYqZI-BZ67QvCFftCKNbOUhw_aem_ug7ICoA_lDJMasVVGP2Aog
https://www.witherslackgroup.co.uk/resources/understanding-autism-meltdowns-and-emotions/?utm_campaign=9252458-Understanding%20Autism:%20Meltdowns%20%26%20Emotions&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8CCe21wv-34jsK73IFP0PjAOWXgPXlGxTLNBSyJ0UxGfaqMInjrz0gGuF7O_ATRQqJlGgITBE4B2bl74SwWBN0GMUsYCQSvAsgc1Lwb1z5bRoYAsQ&_hsmi=350936170&utm_content=350936170&utm_source=hs_email&fbclid=IwY2xjawJXekxleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHR7tz5CZVP3ZLdUAj15Wwnm4yqQJoOnrlpJGbYC0uHMZjG0j9LBHphT2cw_aem_ihYM5Ta-v-UC4H646nA1uA

